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May 15, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
TdTalnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Walnut 8-2721 
8-2722 

Thank you so mgch_for your letter of Februaryl, 
1961. I regret the long delay in answering you, however, 
this will confirm your findings as you stated in your 
letter --the information is correct and "jibes" with out 
logs. 

Again thank you for your good wishes and the 
best of luck to you. 

Sincerely, 

TrTinnie Beetle 
Traffic 


